
 

 

 

 

Welcome back! We are so excited for our final term in Year 1. We have lots of lovely things 

planned for the summer. 

                    As always, please contact us via Class Dojo or at the classroom door with any questions 

and we will do our best to help. 

English 
In English, we will continue focusing on using the correct punctuation when writing sentences. We 

will spend some time looking at writing for different purposes including writing a poem to perform. 

Our first text this term is ‘Farmer Duck’ which the children have been loving so far! 

Maths 
In maths we are starting to learn about multiplication and division by focusing on grouping 

amounts. We have started learning ‘rolling numbers’ songs which the children are enjoying to help 

them chant the multiples of 2, 5 and 10. 

Topic 
Our main topic this term is called ‘School Days. In this topic, we will learn about the Victorian Era 

including learning about Victorian schools and Victorian artefacts.  

In DT we will be making a moving vehicle using axles and wheels. We will also learn about healthy 

eating and the children will be making a fruit/salad bug. Later in the term we will be learning about 

plants and animals in our science topic including: grouping, classifying and labelling key parts. 

PE 
Our PE days are as follows: 
Peach Class: Wednesday and Friday 

Pineapple Class: Wednesday and Thursday  

Apricot Class: Monday and Wednesday 

As we are now in the summer term, most PE lessons will take place outside, therefore named 

trainers must be in PE kits. Hair must be tied back and earrings must be removed to ensure the 

safety of your child.  

Other 

• Please ensure all uniform is named so it can be returned easily if misplaced 

• As the weather is starting to become brighter, please send sun hats and full water bottles. If 

children need sun cream, please apply this before the school day. 

• Please inform class teachers (or phone the school office) if your child is being collected by 

somebody different. If we do not know that someone else is collecting, sending your child 

home may be delayed whilst we contact a named parent/carer to check. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Year 1 team 

Pineapple Class - Apricot Class - Peach Class 

 

          

 

          
 

          


